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Submission 
 
1. Please provide your views on the proposal, including any objections or suggested 

revisions 
 
Community Electricity supports the Draft Rule Change Report including the several 
refinements following the consultation process. 
 
In particular, we support progressing this rule change in parallel with the Electricity Market 
Review. More generally, we consider that the IMO should proceed with its Market Evolution 
Plan until there is reason to believe that doing so would substantively conflict with substance 
likely to be generated by the review. We would also note that the State Government recently 
conducted a well resourced energy review that produced no substantive outcomes. On that 
basis, we support normal development of the market without regard to the rhetoric 
surrounding the review.   
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